Broughton Hall Minutes PTA Meeting – Monday 18th April 2016 Actions in RED

Chair - Mrs Michelle Hayward

Present - Bonnie, Michelle, Stella, Joan

Apologies Received - Emma, Zena, Adele, Dawn & Linda

Treasurer's report - £

<u>Easter bingo</u> – big success thanks to all who helped out and all who attended. Mrs Eves Chair of Governors and Miss Clarke attended. Letter of thanks for donations to be sent to Mrs Eves – Bonnie

Proceeds = £411

Plant Sale date - Saturday 7th May 27 orders received

Volunteers – thanks to all especially Ms Clarke & Mr Preston

Zena Dawn
Bonnie Sue Clarke
Joan Irene
Linda Ged Preston

Ms Clarke is still keen for the PTA to gain charity status and is raising this again with Business Manager. This would mean we can fun match our biggest events.

Ms Clarke has managed to get a licence for school ot assist us when we are hosting events to raise funds – this was confirmed at Governors' meeting on 11th May 2016

Ms Clarke & Mrs Eves gave formal thanks to the PTA for all they do at Governors for our time and commitment. I've agreed to do an annual summary for next governors' meeting of funds raised and events over the year. - Bonnie

Fundraising ideas

Mrs Hayward wants to know if there is any support for organising a Big raffle next year to concentrate efforts into one big project with proper printed raffle tickets sent home with every pupil. We've said as long as there is staff support we would be willing to investigate this

Mrs Hayward has been contacted by Lauren Highton from the Clinique counter at boots wanting to know if we would be interested in holding a Clinique party to raise funds – do we think this would work. Comments to Mrs Hayward to bring back to next meeting please - ALL

Contact details for Lauren

laurenhighton@yahoo.co.uk Tel - 07463 625031

New Events

Summer Music Concert – Thursday 30th June 6.30pm PTA asked to do usual interval refreshments details to be sorted at next meeting. Volunteers needs please

Next Meeting Monday 20th June -5.45pm